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Tuesday 13th October 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians
SCHOOL UPDATE
I am writing to you to update you with some of the latest developments in school.  Firstly, we will be sending out via email a progress update regarding each child, similarly to Spring Term.  This will replace the parents’ evening, and if you need to discuss it further, then this can be arranged via a telephone call.  We intend to send this summary information to each parent by 23rd October.
BIKE SHELTER

Hopefully soon after half term, we will be able to install two bike shelters, at the end of the car park near the sports court.  With the continuation of the car park being closed off with the main gate, it is creating a safe area for children and adults to park bikes and scooters, and hopefully keep the rain off them too!

OUTDOOR KITCHEN!

We would like to thank Mr Brodrick for spending a lot of time in creating the giant outdoor kitchen in the Nature Area.  This is an incredible resource for our children to use, all made from pallets.  I am not sure if Mr Brodrick is taking orders, but he should seriously consider this as a business!

FIRE WOOD

If anyone would like to collect any pallets for fire wood or for creating their own structures, you are welcome to arrange this with the school office.

TRIM TRAILS

We are in the fortunate position to be able to install two new trim trails- one in the Junior Playground to replace the current wooden one, and one in the Infant Playground where the stage was.   I am sure the children will enjoy using these for years to come.  The installation dates are in the middle of November.

FOGGING MACHINE

Taking inspiration from large workplaces, gyms, pools and leisure centres, we have bought a fogging machine, which Mr Scott and Mrs Lewis use regularly to add to the disinfecting of our classes, corridors and offices.  Although they look like they are in Ghostbusters when they are using it!

MASKS

If you feel more comfortable wearing a mask on the school site, all parents and grandparents are welcome to do this.  We do have a lot of space, but there are times when you may get close to other people, or if you are close by others from a different household while you wait for your children.  Other schools have made this mandatory for parents, but with us having two good sized playgrounds and two entrances, we are only recommending wearing masks, at this stage.

If any children would like to wear masks in the classroom or outside, they are welcome to.  We have no restrictions on designs or colours!

Yours sincerely

Mr P. Eaton

Headteacher
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary
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